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Dear Parents,  
We have had a busy but really enjoyable fortnight since we all returned from our half term break. We have 
had visitors in school and trips off site, all the kinds of extra curricular activities that weõve missed over the 
past couple of years.  
We took the Yr 5 and 6 choir to Snape Maltings on Wednesday to perform in the concert hall in the 
Celebration of Music festival. Having only been rehearsing together as a choir since January, they have been 
working so hard during their rehearsals in school and they certainly did us all proud. They were attentive and 
listened to advice given during their rehearsal sessions and quickly learnt the finale piece which they joined 
together with four other schools to perform. Throughout the day they received such lovely compliments 
about their enthusiasm for singing. The children were asked to share details about their school and the 
context of the choice behind the pieces they 
were singing. They spoke with such a love of 
our school (especially the pets!), about the 
cultural diversity of the pupils in our school 
and also about the opportunities they have in 
school to sing, helping them to calm and 
express themselves. They performed with 
such confidence on stage and their smiling 
faces said it all. They also enjoyed listening 
to the performances from other schools, 
sitting respectfully as part of the audience  
During the day the children also had the opportunity to experience Javanese Gamelan, taking part in a hands 
on workshop and learning more about the Indonesian musical ensemble. They were taught about the tuning of 
the instruments and quickly learnt a piece of music which they taught and then performed altogether.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to those family members who were able to come and support the children, the effort made to 
travel the distance to Snape was much appreciated.  

Art workshop 
This week a group of our year 5 and 6 pupils worked with Michelle, from Crafty Foxes, taking part in an art 
workshop as part of a large project linked to the 1000th Anniversary celebration of the Abbey. Their 
workshop focused on the initial design stage for one of nine mosaic pictures which are going to be created by 
school children in Bury and installed in the Abbey gardens later this year. The intent is that the mosaics are 
inspired by the story of St Edmund and that they will be completed by the end of the summer. This week 

the  
children drew 
careful 
sketches and 
they will begin 
to create the 
mosaics in 
their next 
workshop. We 
will look 
forward to 
seeing the 
finished piece.    


